
 
Flamborough CE Primary School 

        Growing with God and Striving for excellence 

    

 
Celebration Assembly     

  
 
 

Puffins – Abel & Forest 
Gulls – Freya & Leni 
Kittiwakes – Ben, Kobey, Rocco  
& Morgan 

Gannets – Daria & Xavier  

 
 

Flowerpot Festival 
As you know, the Flamborough Flowerpot Festival committee have chosen our school 
to be one of the recipients of their fundraising this year. Please support them if you can 
in all of their efforts as it will benefit the children of our school as we are hoping to buy 
some new IT equipment. 
They are hold some quiz nights at the Victoria Club, with 100 number boards and Irish bingo. See 
their website for more information https://www.flamboroughflowerpotfestival.com/ 
All quizzes start at 7pm and teams can be made up of up to 6 player.    
22nd March, 14th April, 6th May.  
 

Gulls Class 
The children in Gulls class 
have been using Bee Bots 
this week, which are 
programmable robots – 
the first step in teaching 
control, directional 
language and 
programming.  

           Friday 23rd February 2024 

https://www.flamboroughflowerpotfestival.com/


Gannets Class 
We have said goodbye to Mrs Norland as she has gone on maternity leave to have her baby. We 
wish both Mr and Mrs Norland and the rest of the family our love. We have welcomed Mr Sargent 
back to school and he is very happy to be back. Please message Mr Sargent on ClassDojo. 
 

Reminders 
 PE kit must be worn for PE – brought into school on a Monday and taken home on a Friday. 

This also includes trainers or pumps depending on individual classes and PE sessions. There 
are more and more children not changing shoes for PE and appropriate footwear is essential. 
In addition, all hair must be tied up for PE and children are expected to bring their own hair tie. 
 

 Hair that is longer than shoulder length must be tied up. We are finding that hair is becoming a 
distraction for some children and we are asking for your support in this matter to ensure that 
we keep concentration levels high. 

 
Online Safety 
I have been alerted to some information by safeguarding about a WhatsApp group that 

children are being added to (currently 800+ members). This group appears to be asking users to 
add all their contacts to create the largest group in the world without adults being present.  The 
concern is the content within the group - the majority of users appear to be minors, although there 
is no way to verify this.  Aside from the general bad language and online bullying and harassment, 
there is evidence of racist, homophobic and explicit language. Please also share this information 
with older siblings, as this may be more relevant for them. 
 

World Book Day 
World Book Day this year is on Thursday March 7th. The Puffins are having a Pirate themed day 
based on the book ‘Ten Little Pirates’. Mrs Dinsdale has put a class post on DoJo about this 
explaining the details a little further. 
The rest of the school should come dressed as their favourite character out of a book and also 
bring that book to school. We will be having an assembly in the morning, where the children get to 
show off their costumes and talk about their book. 
In each classroom, the children will be doing a wide range of literacy/book inspired activities and 
then later in the day we will be having a book swap. All children, including Puffins can bring in a 
book that they have already read and would like to swap for another. 
There will be lots of storytelling and sharing of books to encourage our children to discover and 
further develop a love of reading. 

 Have a nice weekend! 


